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Nitin Gadkari, the Union Minister for Road Transport and Highways, has proposed a new road
connection between the Indira Gandhi International (IGI) Airport in Delhi and the Noida
International Airport (NIA), which is now under construction in Jewar in Uttar Pradesh.
The 32-kilometer road is anticipated to be finished by June 2025 and is predicted to cost
3,000 crore.
“Our upcoming projects include connectivity between Indira Gandhi International Airport to
Jewar Airport and also to Delhi-Mumbai Expressway. This road will be 32 kilometres in length
worth ₹3,000 crore. This project will be completed by June 2025,” Gadkari said.
The proposed road will also be connected to the Delhi Mumbai expressway (DME) and is part
of the plan to provide world-class connectivity to the Jewar airport…
The road-link between the IGI airport and Jewar airport will be in addition to the proposed
Metro Rail that will connect Noida International Airport and Delhi’s IGI Airport Via New Delhi
Station. Currently, the Airport Express Line or the “Orange” Line, connects New Delhi Railway
Station to the IGI Airport .
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